
$799,000 - 948 Copper Point Way, Invermere
MLS® #10361381 

$799,000
6 Bedroom, 2.00 Bathroom, 3,335 sqft
Single Family on 0.17 Acres

Cottage at Copper Point, Invermere, British
Columbia

Discover your dream home in this beautifully
finished 3-bedroom, 3-bathroom retreat,
perfectly blending comfort and elegance. The
inviting living area features a cozy
wood-burning fireplace, ideal for chilly
evenings, while large windows showcase
stunning mountain views that inspire
tranquillity. The modern kitchen boasts sleek
appliances and ample counter space, perfect
for culinary enthusiasts. Enjoy spacious
bedrooms that provide a peaceful sanctuary,
complemented by stylish bathrooms. Step
outside to a serene patio, perfect for
entertaining or soaking in the breathtaking
surroundings. This home offers a unique
opportunity for luxurious mountain
livingâ€”donâ€™t miss your chance to make it
yours! (id:36535)

Built in 2013

Essential Information

Listing # 10361381

Price $799,000

Bedrooms 6

Bathrooms 2.00

Square Footage 3,335

Acres 0.17

Year Built 2013

Type Single Family



Sub-Type Strata

Style Ranch

Community Information

Address 948 Copper Point Way

Subdivision Cottage at Copper Point

City Invermere

State British Columbia

Zip Code V0A1K3

Amenities

Amenities Golf Nearby, Airport, Recreation, Shopping, Ski area

Features Level lot

Parking Spaces 2

Parking Attached Garage

# of Garages 2

Interior

Appliances Refrigerator, Dishwasher, Oven - Electric, Microwave, Washer & Dryer

Heating Forced air, See remarks

Has Basement Yes

Basement Type Full

Fireplace Yes

Fireplace Fuel Wood

Fireplace Type Conventional

# of Stories 2

Exterior

Exterior Features Landscaped, Level

Roof Material Asphalt shingle

Roof Style Unknown

Additional Information

Zoning Unknown

Listing Details

Listing Office Courtesy Of Christopher Raven and Bernie Raven Of MaxWell Rockies Realty
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